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21st June 2021 

Dear parents, 

Federation Update 

As you are aware both Heath Fields Primary School and Church Broughton Primary School have been 
working together as a collaboration of schools over the past two years. The governing boards of both 
schools have been considering formalising this collaboration by entering into a formal Federation of the 
two schools known as the ‘Dove Federation.’ After considering responses from the consultation period, 
at a joint meeting on the 10th June 2021, both governing boards agreed to enter into a Federation. This 
means that the two schools will be working closely together under the Dove Federation of Schools from 
September. Further details will be sent out in the near future. The federation will in no way change the 
identity, ethos or characteristics of either school. We are hopeful of working closely together, sharing 
ideas, resources and best practice from which the staff and children at both schools will benefit. 

Summer Term Events 

As you are aware we are planning a number of events this term that normally take place at this time of 
year. As restrictions have been extended until the 19th July and there are no changes to the guidance we 
are currently working to, it is not possible for us to invite parents to attend. As the children will not be 
able to perform to a live audience, we have taken the decision to cancel this year’s Music Evening. We 
are hoping that we will be able to invite an audience to the year 6 play and the leavers assembly as 
these events are planned after the 19th July. 

July 9th – Sports Day Morning – Children only, no spectators 

July 12th – Reserve Sports Day Morning – Children only, no spectators 

July 16th – Music Evening Concert - cancelled 

July 19th – Reserve Music Evening Concert - cancelled 

July 19th – Annual Reports – published via email 

July 20th – Parents opportunity to discuss annual report with the teacher via a phone call 

July 21st – Year 6 Leavers Play – Details of permitted audience to be confirmed 

July 22nd – Leavers Assembly – Details of permitted audience to be confirmed 
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Reminders 

The last planned INSET day of this academic year day is to be held on Friday 2nd July. School will not be 
open to children on this day. 

Would you please pay dinner money promptly and ensure you pay any outstanding debts well before 
the end of this term. Thank you. 

 

 

 


